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ANNOUNCING H-GENOCIDE
H-NET LIST ON THE HISTORY OF GENOCIDE
Sponsored by
H-Net, Humanities & Social Sciences On-line, Michigan State University

H-Genocide is a discussion network for scholars, survivors of genocide,
authors, historians and other interested people devoted to the history,
analysis, and theory of genocide, including all genocides. This list
will
enhance and expand discussion of issues not relevant to the H-Holocaust
Network, for example, genocides in Rwanda, Burundi, Cambodia, Bosnia,
Kosovo, Native Americans, Armenia, from antiquity.

Like all H-Net lists, H-Genocide is moderated to filter out messages
that,
in the editor's judgement, are not germane to the list's subject or
mission, including internet spam, advertisements, subscription
management
requests, and flames (ad hominems). When posting a message to
H-Genocide,
you agree to its distribution to the list and its crossposting, with
proper
attribution, through H-Net's lists and web sites for nonprofit,
educational
purposes. Please see H-Net's Constitution and Bylaws for information
about
posting, copyright, and editorial policies:
http://www.h-net.msu.edu/about/

H-Genocide is a moderated internet discussion forum. The editors are
Alan
Jacobs <ajacobs@mail.h-net.msu.edu> and Krysia Jacobs
<kjacobs@bravenewweb.com> The editors serve two-year renewable terms,
with
the approval of the H-Net Executive Committee and rotate their duties.
The
current editor will be identified in all messages coming from the list.

http://www.h-net.msu.edu/about/
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The
editors will solicit postings (by email, phone and even by regular
mail),
will assist people in managing subscriptions and setting up options,
will
handle routine inquiries, and will consolidate some postings. Anyone
with
suggestions about what H-Genocide can and might do is invited to send in
ideas. The editors will solicit and post newsletter-type information
(calls
for conferences, for example, or listings of sessions at conventions.)
Like
all H-Net lists, H-Genocide is moderated to edit out material that, in
the
editors' opinion, is not germane to the list, involves technical matters
(such as subscription management requests), is inflammatory, or violates
evolving, yet common, standards of Internet etiquette. The editors will
not alter the meaning of messages without the author's permission.

Logs and more information can also be found at the H-Net Web Site,
located at http://h-net.msu.edu/.

To join H-Genocide, please send a message from the account where you
wish to
receive mail, to:

listserv@h-net.msu.edu

(with no signatures or styled text, word wrap off for long lines) and
only this text:

sub h-Genocide firstname lastname, institution
Example: sub h-Genocide Leslie Jones, Pacific State U

Follow the instructions you receive by return mail. If you have
questions or experience difficulties in attempting to subscribe, please
send a message to:

help@h-net.msu.edu

H-Net is an international network of scholars in the humanities and
social sciences that creates and coordinates electronic networks, using
a variety of media, and with a common objective of advancing humanities
and social science teaching and research. H-Net was created to provide
a positive, supportive, equalitarian environment for the friendly
exchange of ideas and scholarly resources, and is hosted by Michigan
State University. For more information about H-Net, write to

http://h-net.msu.edu/
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H-Net@H-net.msu.edu, or point your web browser to
http://www.h-net.msu.edu.

We look forward to hearing from you!

Alan Jacobs
Krysia Jacobs
H-Genocide
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